
Are you wondering what your child’s school years might be like?  Did you know that 
the Iowa School for the Deaf provides opportunities for D/HH students at different 
locations around the state?  While the school is based in Council Bluffs, the reach of its 
programs and the students participating in those programs are scattered throughout 
Iowa.  John Cool and Tina Caloud, staff members of the Iowa School for the Deaf, will 
open this webinar by briefly sharing about the opportunities available.  After that, Ni-
cole Jergens, Austin Stage, and Kali Nipper, current D/HH High School students around 
Iowa, will share their thoughts and experiences with you to help you prepare for the 
years ahead.   

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER!

Family to Family EHDI Webinar Series:
Exploring the Possibilities

Webinar 2: What Opportunities Lie Ahead

Wednesday December 16th from 6-7 PM

Iowa School for the Deaf Staff: 
John Cool, Assistant Administrator, Iowa School for the Deaf
Tina Caloud, Outreach Coordinator, Iowa School for the Deaf

Students around Iowa: 
Nichole Jergens, Senior at Eagle Grove

Austin Stage, Senior at Clinton
Kali Nipper, Sophomore at Council Bluffs

http://events.r20.constantcontact.com/register/event?oeidk=a07ehewvafp83257379&llr=8fbnovdab&showPage=true

